Dear Sir or Madam,

I am honored by the privilege to serve our justice system, but need to postpone my petit juror duty to a later date.

I am currently employed by the Name of Town Board of Education as a Fill in Subject Matterteacher in a 5th grade inclusion classroom. My absence from the classroom would be a significant disruption to the students’ progress (both academic and behavioral). Additionally, parent conferences are scheduled the week of my summons. As an integral member of the teaching team, I must be present during these conferences to thoroughly advise parents of their child’s development.

I hope you understand my position and will postpone my service to the summer months (mid-July to August) when school is not in session. If there are any questions, please contact me at phone number or via email, email address.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
